
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 17 DECEMBER 2007


EX.351/07
NHS FOUNDATION TRUST CONSULTATION DOCUMENT (Non Key Decision)
 

Portfolio –
Health and Wellbeing

Subject Matter – The Head of Policy and Performance Services submitted Report PPP.99/07 providing details of a consultation document from the North Cumbria Acute Hospitals NHS Trust "Your Health, Your Cumbria, Your Views", to pursue a formal application to become an NHS Foundation Trust.  The consultation period ends on 7 January 2008, although there had been an informal indication that views would be taken after this date.

The Director of Development Services and the Health and Wellbeing portfolio holder had attended a presentation on the consultation document.  At that meeting there had been a number of questions about governance arrangements, including local authority, voluntary sector and Regeneration Agency representation.

The Leader suggested that if the consultation period was extended, the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee could be consulted on a response, if not, they would only be kept informed of the response which had been submitted.

Summary of options rejected – None

DECISION

That if the consultation response period has been extended, the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee on 17 January 2008 be asked for comments and a response agreed by the Executive on 21 January 2008, but if the consultation period has not been extended, the Executive delegates the provision of a response to the Health and Wellbeing portfolio holder in conjunction with the Head of Policy and Performance Services.

Reasons for Decision - To enable a response to be provided to the consultation document.







